The Australian Family Party

The Productivity Commissioner
LB2 Collins Street East
Melbourne Vic 3000

Re: International Air Transport Enquiry
Dear Commissioner

The Australian Family Party, afully registered political party with the SA Electoral
Office.

We oppose the recommendations and the whole thrust of the draft report into
International Air Transport Enquiry.

We want it known that many people and a greater percentage of Australians didn’t, still
do not and have not been given a say as to whether we want involvement with WTO
and GATT, and especially the Multicultural Agreement on Investment.

We believe that there is no good purpose and indeed, there is evidence that our
involvements with WTO and other like minded authorities is bad for the nation of
Australia

The Productivity Commission has a very biased direction to that of economic
rationalist and supports National Competition Policy.

It is obvious that the people of Queensland object to such policies and the Productivity
Commissioner should note this.

Also, the Australian Family Party and Australians have never approved selling assets
that belong to the Australian people and not to the Liberal/National Party, Labor Party
or the Productivity Commission.

Many if not most Australians oppose the selling of Australian airports which has been
done without approval of the community.

The Australian Family Party opposes the draft report and looks forward to seeing what
has happened with other obscene reports - total rejection by the Government.

Y ours sincerely,

Rodney Johnstone
National President



